HALL MANAGEMENT CEDNTRE
[IT KHARAGPUR

Dated: 21° August, 2017

NOTICE

It is being observed that in some of the Halls of Residence, a large
number of boarders are taking their lunch and dinner plates to their respective
rooms. In this process, uncleaned plates with wastage remain in the corridor
and become a source of attraction for dogs and cats. Sometimes, boarders are
even throwing spoons /glasses in the bins.

All the borders are strictly restricted not to take any food from mess to
their room. Those who will not obey by this rule will be penalised heavily.
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